
 

 

 

  
 
Date: 22nd January 2024 
 
Important Notice: Next Phase of Parking Improvements at Morland Mews (Phase 2) 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. We're pleased to share news about the upcoming Phase 2 
of parking improvements at Morland Mews, which continues to improve the parking 
experience for residents. Parking enforcement will be managed by Park Direct UK and is set 
to start from 19th February. 
 
What's Happening next? 
 
Parking Enforcement: Starting from 19th February. Park Direct UK will be overseeing 
parking enforcement. Please contact us and ensure your car registration details are up to 
date with BHA to avoid any issues. Any cars parked without a permit will be fined.  
 
Mind the Markings: You should see more markings and signs on the estate. Please be 
aware of designated parking spaces marked clearly. If you have a designated space, make 
sure you park there to avoid any issues.  
 
Waiting list: We understand there are limited parking spaces in the estate. Your cooperation 
in using designated spaces will help ensure fair and accessible parking for everyone. If you 
would like to be added to the waiting list, please contact Asif on 0207 704 2324 or email 
info@barnsbury.org 
 
Important Reminders 
 
No Designated Space? If you don't have a designated parking space, please contact 
Islington Council for a parking permit to park on street nearby. Unauthorised parking has the 
potential to cause access problems, and we've heard from residents who expressed 
concerns about unauthorised parking in the estate.  
 
The improvements aim to address these issues and create more secure parking for 
everyone. 
 
How You Can Help 
 
Share this information with your neighbours so we can all be on the same page and make 
this transition smoother for everyone. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to 
reach out to us at 0207 704 2324 or via email at info@barnsbury.org. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work together to improve parking 
at Morland Mews. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Asif Mahmood  
Housing and Communities Manager 


